

## **Guest Speaker Guidelines**

The following represents The Village Convertible Club's policy on allotting general membership meeting time for outside persons, clubs, charities, or agencies... or our own members during our monthly general meeting of the membership.

These meetings are time-limited (for the room), and we typically have much business to cover especially regarding upcoming trips. This leaves no extra time for unrelated subject matter, presentations or discussions.

Rarely, there will be a request that is club related, or is in the club's best interest to allow, and those requests can be submitted to the club president. With the agreement of the VCC Board, the president may approve the request (with strict time allocations). Any possible exception to this policy will be granted on a non-precedent setting basis.